

B.M.W.

RIDERS

OF

TOLEDO, INC.

1415 MOTT AVE., TOLEDO, OHIO 43605

NEWSLETTER



MAY 4, 1976

Welcome again to another new member, Bob Peck, whom was voted into the club at our last meeting. Bob iw the owner of an R 60/6 BMW.

Attendance at the Mini Rally, in Coldwater, Michigan was rather good, however it could have been better. Believe it or not there was some sunshine. Do to a working schedule, our President, and member Bob Klear, were unable to attend on Saturday. So Sunday morning they headed up to Coldwater, but do to a small electrical failure, on the President's machine they did not make it.

Any of you that have any donations for the goody bags, or door prizes, for our rally, please bring them to the meeting.

For those of you that did not attend the last meeting, Don Arquette showed up with a new R 75/6. Don, we never thought you would give up on the old models. Also member, Walt Friend, now is the owner of a new 90/s.

FOR SALE

1974-R90/6 BMW equiped with a Windjammer Fairing, Wixom Bags, Tour pack, Crash bars. Black w/white accessories. 9,000 miles \$3300.00 Contact Ray Starr, 339 Wilson, Findlay, Ohio 423 8530

BMW MECHANIC

For repairs, tune ups, etc. Contact Lowell Niswander, 1024 Crystal Ave. Findlay, Ohio. Phone 422-9346

EVENTS

MAY 14, 15, & 16 Shakamak Rally, Jasonville, Indiana, Sponsered by SW Indiana BMW Riders. \$9.00 Pre-, \$10.00 at gate per person. Aclub ride to the rally, will be set up at the meeting.

MAY 21,22, & 23 Midwest BMW Rally, Big Sandy Koa Campgroung, Swanton, Ohio, sponsered by none other than ourselves.

NOTE! The Akron Rally, which normaly is held in September, will be held at the end of July. I'll publish the exact dates when availble.

Our next meeting will be Tuesday, May 11, 1976, at 8PM, at the home of the Boyds, 4015 Mcgregor Lane.

Without your suport we're nothing,

Liz Smith Secretary